
 

For the new school term, year 5 will be starting a new Science topic:  

The Solar System!!! 

During the Christmas holidays, we want you to find out about this topic at 

home and complete the task below to showcase what you have learnt. You can 

show what you have learnt by creating a booklet, poster, model, display, 

Power Point or video. 

Next term, you will need to bring in your completed project, which will be 

displayed in the school.  The best projects will be featured on the school 

website! 
 

Your Task: 

Choose a topic, such as: the Earth, Moon and Sun; Day and Night; 

Eclipses and Seasons; Moon Phases; Stars and Planets and the Solar 

System.   

Remember to choose a topic that you find interesting and to 

present in a way that will be eye-catching and attractive. 

                   

 

Your special project is due on Monday 13th January 2024 

 Special Project 
Year 5 

 


